

BRANSGORE SCHOOL ASSOCIATION

Supporting the Village School



Dear Parent/Carers

As you're probably aware each class in the school takes it in turns to bake cakes for the BSA cake stall. All the monies raised from the stall help raise valuable funds for the school. On Friday, 26th May, it is **Zebra's** turn to have a cake stall. All donations are very gratefully received and if you're able to help out on the stall, even better!

If you need a plate, they will be available from the office from Wednesday: alternatively, your child will be bringing one home later this week. If you bring a cake/s in your own tin or box, please make sure it has your child's name clearly written on it. The tins will be left in the office for you to pick up at your convenience.

Many thanks

Rachel Sands **BSA Secretary**

































